

Final Week of Thurston Toiletry Drive!

1 message

Thurston PTO <thu pto@aaps.k12.mi.us> Reply-To: Thurston PTO <thu_pto@aaps.k12.mi.us> To: jeremydb@umich.edu

Mon, Dec 12, 2022 at 11:29 AM



Thurston Elementary PTO

Final Week of Toiletry Drive! Now Collecting Cleaning Products!

Dear Thurston Famlies,

Thank you to all memers of our community who have donated to the Thurston Winter Giving efforts this Fall! We have a wonderful community and we support each other! For our final week of the Toiletry Drive we are collecting cleaning products such as laundry detergent, dish soap, dishwasher pods, sanitizing wipes/sprays, toilet bowl cleaner, sponges, glass cleaner, all-purpose cleaner, etc.

If you would like to donate, please place items for donation in the plastic tote bin in front of the school's main office doors. Alternitively, your student(s) can bring in the items and place them in the bins in front of or inside the school. All donations will be distributed to Thurston famlies by our Social Work team!

Thank You! We hope you have a great week!

Thurston PTO

Contact Us



pto.thurstonelementary@gmail.com

https://www.a2schools.org/domain/388

Ann Arbor Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Ann Arbor Public Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.